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Date:  August14, 2011

Hello Parents,

Greetings from the Vineland Cadet Club.  I hope you are having a fantastic summer.  We are looking forward to another great Cadet season this year.  There are a few things I'd like to share with you.

1) Cadet Kickoff  All boys planning to attend Cadets at Vineland FRC are welcome to join us for the Cadet Kickoff on Aug. 27, 4 P.M to 9 P.M, at Charles Daley Park. The boys should come with their swimming shorts, a towel, and a life jacket.  Food and drinks will be provided.  We are planning to do some tubing in Lake Ontario and play some games on the beach.  Please drop your boys off at the beach area at 4 P.M and pick them up at 9 P.M.

2) Camporee  Two of our Cadets, Ayden Otten and Trevor Sommer, went to the International Camporee at Camp Whitetail in Michigan from July 27-Aug. 3.  This year there were over 1,200 campers there.  It was exciting to have some of our Cadets attend this fantastic event.  If you would like to catch a glimpse of the activities that took place, check out www.wolfbrownreturns.com.

3) Berean Website  The Berean Council has set up a website to increase communication between parents, clubs, council, and Cadets.  Please have a look at it:  bereancouncil.ca. Click on Clubs, then Vineland.  The Pin # for Vineland is 5877.  On this page you will find a calendar of events, some photo galleries, a counsellor contact page.  If you or someone you know would like to advertise on our page, please contact Brian Kemper.

4) Communication  The preferred method to communicate with you will be email (If you are not currently receiving Vineland Cadet emails, please send an email to vinelandcadets@live.ca so we can add you to the mailing list).  We will also announce upcoming events in the bulletin and on the Cadet bulletin board in the church basement.

5) Parents of New Cadets  You will be receiving an information package and some forms to fill out in your mailbox in the coming weeks.  This will explain the ministry more carefully, outline expectations of Cadets, collect health information, etc.

Upcoming Events

Aug. 27-Cadet Kickoff (Charles Daley, 4-9 P.M.)

Sept. 22-Opening Cadet Night

Sept. 29-Regular Meeting

Oct. 6-No Cadets

Oct. 13-Regular Meeting

In His Service,

Brian Kemper

(905)562-1293

vinelandcadets@live.ca
